
 

 

  

 

13th October 2022 

 

Parents Evening All Classes 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

To provide all parents and carers with the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress you are warmly invited 

to attend a short meeting with your child’s class teacher on Wednesday 16th or Thursday 17th November 

between 3.45pm and 5.45pm. Each appointment will last 8 minutes. 

 

If your child has a SEN My Support Plan you will receive a separate letter and email invitation to a support plan 

meeting. This meeting replaces Parents Evening for your child. 

 

During the meeting your child’s teacher will discuss their progress, their current strengths and their areas for 

development and will outline how your child will be further supported in achieving their targets. Teachers will 

also talk about how parents can support their child’s progress at home using the resources we provide such as 

Seesaw, Times Tables Rockstar and Maths Shed. 

 

We have an easy to use online appointment booking system. This allows you to choose your own appointment 

times with teachers and to make your booking. You will be emailed a link directly from the Eduspot system 

and on accessing the link can book your appointment. 

 

In the unlikely event that you experience a problem making your booking or need to change your booking 

please contact the school office. 

 

I hope that you can attend and look forward to seeing you. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs D Sumner 

Principal 

 
 


